
INTERCAMPUS FACULTY CABINET MEETING MINUTES

Discussion Items:

Student Pregnancy Policy

Vice President for Human Resources Marsha Fisher and UM Deputy Title IX Coordinator and Equity Officer Cecily Hicks provided details concerning the Policy Related to Students with Pregnancy and/or Pregnancy Related Conditions. IFC members provided feedback and made suggestions to clarify both the student's and professor's responsibilities.

Policies Regarding Tuition Reductions

Vice President for Human Resources Marsha Fisher provided updates to questions and